
 

Date: April 22nd, 2025 
 

Prohibited Container Prefixes on our  Vessels 
 
  

Dear Partner,  

 

Kindly be advised that due to Sanctions, we will not accept the following container 

prefixes for loading on board our vessels: 

TDIU/HDXU/IRSU/BANU/FURU/ALXU/SBAU/XBIU/PARU 

SSGU/TPPU/TRZU/VDXU/KGSU/PAPU 

MIOU/ZWFU/RZDU/CAMU/GURU/DLRU/TKRU 

FCCU/BYTU/CBKU/CGVU/MAAU/NMKU/RZZU/SSFU 

BGCU/CILU/DAMU/LSLU/RSPU/WOSU/AKKU/FESU 

AGIU/XANU/KGNU/LCTU/PESU/FMCU/XNIU 

OPRU/SSEU 

We ask for your cooperation to ensure not to load these containers one our vessels. 

In the event we discover we have loaded any of these containers, we will make immediate 

arrangements to discharge them. 

Any expenses incurred such as fines, costs, losses or damages (but not limited to these) 

will be on account of the container operator’s account. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 



 


